Chris O'Brien

From: Fred Prelle <fprelle@flash.net>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 2:59 PM
To: House Finance Committee
Subject: No to tax on boats

The no sales tax on boats has made a Rhode Island a Haven for boats and helps many local industries and Boat yards. It's
a distinguishing point of the Rhode Island economy.

Frederick Prelle. Westerly Rhode Island Securities offered through the Leaders Group Inc., member FINRA/SIPC, 26W
Dry Creek Circle, Suite 800, Littleton, CO 80120. 303-797-9080.
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Sent from my iPhone
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